
Good afternoon Bulldog Families, 

As a reminder, we would like to notify all parents that we are a PEANUT-FREE 

school. This means: 

• NO PEANUTS OR NUTS OF ANY KIND 

• NO PEANUT BUTTER OR PEANUT BUTTER SANDWICHES 

• NO PEANUT CANDIES OR PEANUT CHOCOLATES 

• NO NUT CONTAINING FOODS OF ANY SORT 

We ask that all parents abide by this as we have several students who have severe 

allergies to these products. This applies to the entire school day, every day. There 

are no exceptions to this. 

We truly appreciate your full support. 

Administration 


